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Course Semester
/ Course 

Fee

Eligibility 
for 

Admission

Special Features 
of the Course

Ph.D (Sanskrit) 10,000/- 
(Male)

7, 500/- 
(Female)

M.A. 
(Sanskrit)

Ÿ Scientific research on an 
unexplored subject such 
as Garbhsāshtra 
(Embryology)

Ÿ Research with modern 
perspective through 
synthesis and integration 
of ancient sciences and 
Indian scientific tradition

Ÿ Research on literature 
and values-based 
subjects

M.A. (Sanskrit) 
Garbhsanskar

Shastra

2, 250/- 
(Male)

1, 800/- 
(Female)

Any 
Graduate

Ÿ Integration of ancient 
and modern sciences

Ÿ Admission to graduate 
students of all disciplines 

Ÿ Teaching to incorporate 
NET/SET syllabus

Ÿ A course which provides 
an opportunity to venture 
into independent vocation

Ÿ A curriculum which fulfils 
the concept of Bright 
Child: Bright India

Peace 
Management in 

Gita

1, 500/- 
(Male)

1, 150/- 
(Female)

10th and 
Equal

Ÿ The study of human mind 
from the perspective of 
Bhagavad-Gita

Ÿ To address the problem of 
the anxiety-ridden human 
mind in current times 
through the study of 
Bhagavad-Gita

Spoken 
Sanskrit 
(Sanskrit 

Sambhashan)

1, 500/- 
(Male)

1, 150/- 
(Female)

10th and 
Equal

Ÿ No prior knowledge of 
Sanskrit is required in 
order to join this class

Ÿ Teaching through games, 
songs, stories, and 
dialogues

Ÿ Teaching of formal 
Sanskrit in easy 
language

Ÿ Develop the ability to 
easily converse in 
Sanskrit 

Moral 
Education in 

Nitish-atakam

1, 500/- 
(Male)

1, 150/- 
(Female)

10th and 
Equal

Ÿ A curriculum which 
provides a path to value- 
and culture/manners-
oriented life

Ÿ A curriculum which 
stresses the importance 
of ethics and honesty in 
human life

॥ अन�: आन��प: अन�: अहम् ॥Course

तेज�वी माता : तेज�वी बालक
तेज�वी बालक : तेज�वी भारत



 Children’s University of Gandhinagar, whose 

developmental goals for children begin with the unborn 

child and continues till the adolescent stage, is one of the 

best in the country and the world. The admirable concept of 

‘Every Child Matters’ was put forward by our Hon’ble Prime 

Minister Shri Narendra Bhai Modi while he was serving as the 

Chief Minister of Gujarat. This concept, idea, or mantra led to 

the creation of this University. As observed by Hon’ble Prime 

Minister Shri Narendra Bhai Modi “[a] child should be 

brought up with such warmth and care so that (s)he 

develops as a healthy human being physically, mentally, 

intellectually, emotionally, and spiritually.” In order to realize 

this mantra and vision, an institution was established in 

Gujarat on 31st July, 2009, which is the Children’s University.

Currently, the University is dedicated towards teaching, 

research, training, and expansion in various factors 

contributing to child-development beginning from 

Garbhadhan Sanskāra (lit. attaining the wealth of the womb) 

onwards to birth and to ensure that every child grows up to 

be the best human being. Moreover, special Departments 

such as Tapovana (Hermitage), Sishu Parāmarshana (Child 

Counselling), Bālbhavana (Kindergarten), Accreditation and 

Quality Enhancement, etc. have been working towards the 

above-stated goals. 

 Total seven schools and eleven Departments are 

functioning in the University with regards to higher 

education and the University is planning to enrol students in 

Postgraduate courses for Education, Psychology, Home 

Science, Social Work, Gujarati, and Sanskrit.    

 Every country has its own cultural as well as 

historical background closely related to its language. 

Sanskrit language is India’s cultural heritage. It provides 

insight into the ideal way life. In contemporary times, the 

world is witnessing a deep interest in ancient literature. 

For centuries, scholars around the world have been 

keenly interested in the study of Sanskrit. The Sanskrit 

Department is committed to Research in the sixty-four 

arts and to understand the ideal values and spiritual 

essence of life.

 Through the medium of philosophy presented in 

Sanskrit Veda, Upanishad, Smriti, Sanhitā, Stotra, 

Nitisāshtra, the Department aims to spread awareness in 

the world and society at large about the journey of 

development from the human to the divine.

 The Upanishad is a Sāshtra that rigorously 

follows the Vedic philosophy and influences several 

branches of science including that of embryology. Within 

Garbhopanishad, for example, we find detailed 

descriptions regarding fetus formation and its 

development.

 The main aim of Sanskrit Department is to impart 

teaching of Embryology, the teaching and spread of the 

scientific approach behind the sixteen sanskāra-s, to 

explain the importance of fertilization to married 

couples, and to provide guidance to parents regarding 

the overall development of their child/children along 

with values education. Nuclear families are on the rise 

today. The Sanskrit Department aims to revitalize the 

Indian tradition of familial bonds and relations. Every 

child develops better under the selfless love and care of 

grandparents. This Department aims for the holistic 

development of children through Tapovan Centre, 

marital education, and familial enlightenment. 

• Special study of Sanskrit with regards to Garbhsanskār 

(the process of educating the mind of an unborn baby) 

at post-Graduate level.

• The subjects within Sanskrit language which provide 

valuable and policy-based lessons as well as 

Garbhsanskār and subjects related to children will be 

included in the M.Phil and Ph.D. programmes.

• Special Short-term Vacation Workshop for Sanskrit 

Grammar.

• Every year from June onwards a six-months certificate 

course will be o�ered in conversation/ discourse in 

Sanskrit and language advancement.

• Six-months certificate course will be o�ered on 

Smrutisanhitā.

• Six-months certificate course on Peace Management 

from Shrimad Bhagavad-Gita will be o�ered.

• Promotion of Sanskrit language through music and 

modern audio-visual techniques.

• Illustrated short-story books from Sanskrit literature 

and University publications, songs, etc. will be 

published in Sanskrit.

•  The best and rare works of Sanskrit literature will be 

compiled and republished.
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